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TREE GLEANING & TRIMMING: All the trees that Ray was paid to pick the fruit from and prune are completed.  All the olive trees will be trimmed the second and third week of April.
[bookmark: _GoBack]WATER SCHEDULE: This is the new watering schedule as of April 1st:
	Sprinklers:  Monday –Thursday – Saturday:  12 midnight and 4:00 a.m.
			6-minutes for Pop ups, 18 minutes for Rotors
	Bubblers:    Monday – Wed. - Friday   7:00 a.m. for 10 minutes
Please keep in mind that these are the times we start the watering.  It takes up to 2+ hours before watering is completed for the total HOA.  Meaning that your system might not start at the times mentioned above.
GATHERING ON THE GREEN SCHEDULE:  The last GATHERING ON THE GREEN for the season will be this Tuesday, April 2nd behind Jim & Dana Snyder’s house. Snyder’s are doing a Turkey, Rita Johnson is making her famous gravy. The rest of us should bring all the other goodies. 
WEB PAGE: The WEB page is up and running. On your internet page enter www.copcondo.org.  Remember YOU DO NOT HAVE TO SIGN IN. Just pick the topic you want and click.
BOARD MEETING: The new board was unable to elect a new president at the last board meeting. Don Rife agreed to conduct the meeting on Aril 27th and told the new board that they must decide on a new president at that meeting.  Don also said he is willing to help the new president understand the ins and outs of the position.
NEXT BOARD MEETING:  The next Board meeting is set for Saturday, April 27th at 10:00 a.m. at Don Rife’s home. 
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